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Share your photo with PCS People

In our members’ magazine PCS People, we are looking for more contributions
from members and particularly want to feature your photos and letters.

The next issue is due out towards the end of October, so if you have great photos
of PCS events and activities you have been involved in, we would like to see
them. We would like you to capture snapshots of your daily routines and
moments and your union work, the more imaginative, creative and interesting the
better. Please include details of where and when the photo was taken and what
was happening.

We want to showcase the triumphs, challenges and sheer hard work of our
members wherever they live and work. We also want to showcase both the
highs and lows of your work. From the joys of working in a team, to the
challenges of being solo on the go. And also show how you are helping members
and encouraging to join and get active in their union.

The most striking and interesting photo will be published in the magazine. Email
pcspeople@pcs.org.uk

Send your letters

We also want to receive your letters on the issues affecting you as a member.
And also if you want to highlight good work by your union rep or a win for
members.

Email pcspeople@pcs.org.uk

Not on our mailing list?

If you don’t receive PCS People and would like to, log into PCS Digital and under
the details tab, scroll down to address information. Check that the box next to
PCS magazine is ticked and you should start receiving it by email. 
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